
 

 

 

 

 

AUSTRALIAN CUSTOMS NOTICE NO. 2010/18 

Review of Schedule 4 of the Customs Tariff Act 1995 

On 19 March 2010, the Government announced as part of its better regulation and 
micro-economic reform agenda a review of Schedule 4 of the Customs Tariff Act 1995.   
 
Schedule 4 provides tariff concessions for a range of imported goods under different 
circumstances. 
 
The review will focus on removing unnecessary complexity from Schedule 4 by simplifying 
arrangements and removing obsolete items. 
 
The Government has invited industry and other interested parties to provide comments on the 
proposed rationalisation of Schedule 4 to inform the review. 
 
Further information about the review is available on the Department of Finance and 
Deregulation website at http://www.finance.gov.au/deregulation/tarriff-concession-
rationalisation.html. 
 
Inquiries concerning this notice may be directed to the Director, Tariff Policy, on (02) 6275 
5046 or fax (02) 6275 6471. 
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